The United States Department of State
Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs

awanrds this certificate to

Mohamed Said Ismaiel Hassan

in recognition of your successful completion of the
TEACHERS OF CRITICAL LANGUAGES PROGRAM

and with appreciation for your contributions
to international education and mutual understanding.

Washington, D.C. Paul A. Hiemstra
May 2012 Director
Office of Global Educational Programs




